MEMORANDUM  
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
Project Development Branch

4201 East Arkansas Avenue

Denver, Colorado 80222
(303)757-9040
FAX (303)757-9868
[image: image1.png]o N

— N
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION






DATE:
August 14, 2009
TO:
All Holders of Standard Special Provisions



FROM:
Larry Brinck, Standards and Specifications Engineer 

Project Development Branch
SUBJECT:
Deleted Standard Special Provision :Disadvantaged Business Enterprise - Definitions and Requirements for ARRA Projects
As of this date, our unit is deleting the standard special provision, Disadvantaged Business Enterprise, Definitions and Requirements for ARRA Projects, dated July 24, 2009.  
The requirements of this specification have now been incorporated into the revised standard special provision, Disadvantaged Business Enterprise, Definitions and Requirements, which is being issued effective this date.
Those of you who keep books or files of standard special provisions should remove the obsolete standard special provision from your file.   A new Index of Standard Special Provisions dated August 14, 2009 is attached.
lb/mrs
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